
Mary L Doyle '68 Memorial Nursing Scholarship 

 

This scholarship is awarded to a Newman student in memory of Mary Doyle class of 

1968.  This scholarship is to be used to assist a deserving young woman planning a career 

in nursing. 

 

Name___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone_________________________________ 

 

College Attending_________________________________________________________ 

 

Major___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please attach an essay on the following topic: 

 

Why you want to pursue nursing as your career choice? 

 

 

Please turn in to Mrs. Kelly’s office by March 14th  


